Certificate of Biostatistics

12 December 2020

To whom it may concern

Title of the study: Quantification analysis of pleural line movement for the diagnosis of

pneumothorax

Chief investigator: Kejian Qian,
Department of intensive care medicine,
First Affiliated Hospital of Nanchang University,

Nanchang, China.

This letter is to confirm that I have read the ethics application prepared for this study, and that

in my opinion the statistical methods and techniques mentioned are appropriate for this research.
Please contact me if you have any queries.

Sincerely, B)”/l ﬁ

Yong Liu, Ph.D., School of public health, Nanchang University, No. 461 Bayi Rd, Nanchang,

China.

E-mail: 1029104498@qq.com

Telephone: +86 15279191698



